
Minutes of the Oct 12, 2021 meeting of ECPAC 

 

• The meeting began with a welcome to Stephanie Marshall who has made application to join the 

Committee. 

• A motion was made to approve the minutes of the August 23 and Sept 12 meetings.  The motion 

passed unanimously 

• Arrangements were discussed for the Oct 25 panel discussion for explaining community power 

to the Exeter community 

o The Exeter TV studio in the Town Hall will be used for the screening of the panel 

discussion 

o Lew will provide moderator Dave Sharples with ideas for introducing and explaining the 

purpose of the panel discussion and for a statement to end the presentation 

o The Committee spent considerable time reviewing possible questions to be posed to 

panelists, useful answers to those questions and who among the panelists best suited to 

answer each question 

o Stephanie pointed out that the list of questions was too long and needed to emphasize 

why forming a CPA could be an important step forward for Exeter residents and 

businesses. She will endeavor to re-write and condense the original list of questions  

o Lew will contact Bob Glowacky to confirm the use of the studio for the discussion, to 

inquire whether images on one of a panel member’s computers could be projected as a 

background, and to find possible dates for the airing of the discussion and follow-up Q/A 

o When the list of questions is complete, Lew will send it to each panelist with an 

indication of to whom each question will be addressed. He will also include a note 

explaining the format of the discussion.  

• The Committee agreed that it would be useful to have a brochure explaining community power 

and including many of the Q/As suggested for the panel discussion 

• Next meeting will be held on Oct. 25 directly after the panel screening 

  


